
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 
 

 

                                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

         

  
        

 

‘           

 

            

  

 
         

  

          

 

 
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

Issue No.19 

 Feb 1st, 2024 

Dinner Menu – 

Week 1 

 

Football 
We had a super afternoon, 

in the rain, at Rugby 
Avenue. Our young team 

put in four fantastic 
performances. Goals from 

Sam, Oscar and Amos 
helped them secure two 

wins and a draw. A special 
mention to our goalkeepers 
James and Noah for keeping 

two clean sheets, in tricky 
conditions for keepers.   

Hopefully this is enough to 
qualify us for the Harper’s 
or League Shield in March.  

What’s On 
Saturday  
Tractor Run - Reg 10am 
Monday –  
Piano Lessons  
PE – Gymnastics P5-7 
Board Game Club P4-7 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Tuesday –  
Swimming P6 -7  
Piano Lessons 
Basketball Club – P5-7 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Wednesday –  
Art Club P4-5 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Thursday –  
Flute 
Library Van 
Gymnastics P1-3 2-3pm 
                      P4-7 3-4pm 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Stars of the Week 

P1/2- Anna for brilliant 
number work. Zahara for 

working hard on her reading. 
 

P3/4- Mea & James W 

for super work with number 

sequencing. Jessica & Edie 

for great enthusiasm in WAU 
and creating a water cycle.  

 
P5/6- Maya for super work in 

angles. Lilian for great 
mental maths strategies. Elsie 
& Faith for super progress in 

maths.  
 

P7- Isaiah for perseverance in 
completing his literacy. 

Reenie for working very hard 

with her maths. 

 

Primary 3 to 3!! 
After our half term break 

(Monday 19th February) Primary 
3 will be staying to 3/3:15pm 

Mon-Thurs.  
 

A good nights sleep and extra 
Weetabix is required for even 

more learning adventures. 
 
 

Spelling Award 
Our Spelling Champion this week is 

Mea 
for super effort in her weekly 

spellings and using our spelling 
strategies in her independent 

writing. 

Girls Hockey Blitz 
The girls had great fun at the 
hockey blitz last Friday. It is 

great to see some new 
players getting a taste of 

competitive hockey. 
Huge congratulations to 
Reenie who put on the 

keeper’s kit for the first time 
and was amazing! The girls 
battled to a few draws but 

had to wait to the 
penultimate game to get the 

goal they deserved, with 
Mea and Jessie combining to 

score. The next fixture will 
be the McCloy Cup qualifiers 

in March.  

Music Success! 
Congratulations to Lyla and Lilyanna. Who have 
both passed their initial grade with distinction. 
(Lyla recently, Lilyanna a while ago.) We have 

many talented musicians in the school and 
these two have shown what you can achieved 

with a little hard work and determination!  
 

Free Freddie 
Freddie is still waiting to be set free. £1 will get 
you two guesses at the four-digit code. A little 
secret for all those who read the newsletter…. 

The code starts with the number 7! 

Check out 
our newly 

painted 
piano. 
Thanks 

Mrs Reid 
and P7! 


